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Submission; Flying Fox Removal/Relocation.

As a member of the community and a business operator, | have many concerns with regard
to the Flying Fox inhabitation of Lissner Park in charters towers.

| operate the local swimming pool and reside on site (directly adjacent to Lissner Park).

The Flying Foxes’ excrete waste into and surrounding the pool and constantly have a horrid
smell associated with them. This directly impacts my health, the health of many local
residents and the revenue my business has the potential to generate. Many people have
ceased use of the adjacent park and the swimming pool, due to the bats inhabitance.

The broad community consensus is that these pests should be removed so that the park and
the swimming pool can return to being busy, well used and enjoyed by the majority of the
community. How this happens, is generally of no concern to the majority.

Regards,

Adam Rush

H;0 Rush
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Page 1 of 1





